Marketing - Oswal Group

From: Suman Shyamsundar Chakraborty [sumanc@hdfc.com]

Sent: 15 March 2016 18:42

To: info@oswalgroup.net

Cc: Amit Roy; Anwita Dadel; sanjibs@hdfcsales.com; protikdas@hdfcsales.com

Subject: 126 B T Road : HDFC Approved

Dear Mr Bafna,

We are very pleased to inform you that we have approved your project "126 BT Road" located
at BT Road

Please quote the reference numbers P1012029 and P1012030 for Blocks 1 and 2 to your
customers. :

We wish the very best for your project and expect substantial number of home loan
applications.

Please note the points mentioned below for disbursement:

1. All loans at the sole discretion of HDFC Ltd.

2. TPA to be executed and Final disbursement on Sale Deed 3. Letter regarding name of
project

In case you need any clarification kindly revert.

Best Regards,

Suman S Chakraborty,
Manager-Business Development.



